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United States Atomic Energy Commission 2

Washington 25, D.C.

Attention: Mr. Tyall Johnson
Chief, Licensing Branch.
Division of Civilian Application

Reference: Source Material License #C-3700

Dear Mr. Johnson:

We are interested in securing two (2) pounds of Sintered Uranium
Dioxide (reject) Pellets (normal enrichment).

Mr. Ralph Caruso of Pittsburgh Area Office of the Atomic Energy
Commission said above would be available if approved by you.

We checked both Westinghouse Electric Corp. and Yallinckrodt Chemical
Co. who both insisted on a specification in order to buy pellets.

In view of the fact these reject pellets are available for fuel dis-
solution studies, we ask your permission to amend our license to
purchase them.

Please send a copy of your approval to Oak Ride Operations Office, so
we can process the order.
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Very truly yours,

SYLVANIA-CORNING NUCLEAR CORP.

J. M. McTavish
Purchasing Agent
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